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     HOLY WEEK  

         sERVICES 

  3/29      Maundy Thursday 
                 Chapel Service 9:30 a.m. 
                 Worship Service  7:00 p.m. 
  3/30       Good Friday 
                 Chapel Service 9:30 a.m. 
                 Worship Service 7:00 p.m. 
  3/31        Easter Vigil 7:00 p.m. 
  4/1          Easter Sunday 
                 8:00 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. 
                 Easter Egg Hunt 9:30 a.m. 
                 Easter Breakfast 9:00-11:00 a.m. 

Friends and family are invited to attend 
morning Chapel Service with the students.                                          

 BOAT PROJECT
The Kindergarten class will be launching 

homemade boats on Monday, March 26th 

beginning at 10:00 a.m. from a swimming 

pool located on the lawn in front of the 

Academy office. Please plan to attend 

and cheer the students on! 

 

 

“They took palm branches and 
went out to meet him, shouting, 

Hosanna! Blessed is he who comes 
in the name of the Lord! Blessed is 
the King of Israel!”   John 12:13 

 

Friday, March 30th is an Early Release Day. 
ALL children must be picked up by 12:00. 
Care is not available after 12:00 noon. 
Easter Monday, April 2nd  Campus Closed 



   Friday, April 20th 

The Walk-A-Thon is one of our main fundraisers for the school year. Past walks 

have helped to fund items such as smart boards, classroom lap top computers, 

and playground equipment. Information and pledge cards have been sent home with the students 

today, so please make sure to collect pledges from family and friends. Prizes will be awarded for 

the student with the highest dollar amount of pledges and for the class that collects the highest 

amount in relation to the percentage of class size. If you are interested in volunteering to help out 

please contact the Academy office at 954-475-8584. This is a great opportunity to earn P.A.C.E. 

hours and partake in all the fun!  Thank you for your continued support! 

The Scholastic “Paws for Books” Book Fair Opens April 22nd. 

 

The Book Fair will be open Sunday, April 22nd – Friday, April 27th. 

We will need extra “paws” from volunteers to help with 

decorations, setting up, cleaning up, and daily sales. If 

you would like to help please contact the Academy office. Parents 

and grandparents can earn P.A.C.E. hours for time volunteered. 

  St. Patrick’s Day Fun With Students And Teachers! 

 


